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HUMBERSIDE PERFORMANCE ACADEMY  
COACHES - EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

February 2022

Humberside Netball Performance Academies will commence in September 2022 and we are looking for expressions of interest from Level 1 coaches (assisting and gaining experience) and Level 2 coaches (leading) within our County who wish to become involved in the programme. 
There will be approximately 20 players in each Academy (County and 2 Satellite Academies) and the players will be from 10yrs to 15yrs. 
The Academies will follow a structured England Netball programme of training and they will concentrate on the individual’s skills and focus on developing the individual player to their full potential.  
The Academies do not have structured competitive fixtures but the girls will be involved in some County and Regional ‘Play Days’ where they will be able to put their skills into a game.  Selection to the Academies is the first step on the England Netball Performance Pathway.

If you are interested and you would like to be considered for one of the coaching roles, please email: 
Humberside Coaching Secretary, paulinehardynetball@gmail.com or call 07762 627045.
PLEASE RESPOND BY 7TH MARCH IF YOU ARE INTERESTED.

Thank you for your support.
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Pauline Hardy

Coaching Secretary 
Humberside County Management Board


































